
 
 

COLLECTION DATES 
October 1 – October 31 

 

Coats for the City shares the love of Jesus by providing warm 
coats and the gospel to residents of New York City each 
December.  N.C. Baptists have partnered with the Metropolitan 
New York Baptist Association (MNYBA) in this effort for eight 
years.  Working with churches across New York City, we desire 
to distribute coats along with a Bible or Jesus film in the 
language of every recipient.  
 
What kind of coats do we need? 
 

 New or gently used heavy coats that can withstand a New 
York winter. 

 Lighter-weight coats used for layering. 
 No holes, tears, stains. 
 Zippers should work. 
 Any sizes, any gender, no limits. 

 
Donation drop off box can be found in the church lobby. 
 


